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Message from our
principal Mr. Rohloff

At Paseo Pointe we R.I.S.E to Success
by being Responsible, showing Integrity,
remaining Safe, and being Engaged by

Empowering Excellence.

It is hard to believe it is already May! Looking
back on this year, we have had an incredible
journey. Seeing the students grow and their
amazing achievements have been a breath of
fresh air after a few turbulent years in our
society. This is a good foundation since next
year will be our first class of DLI students that
will be in 8th grade at Paseo. We are hitting our
stride and are excited for the future at Paseo!
We believe that we will be able to continue to
provide a world-class educational experience
where students can achieve excellence in all
subjects as well as acquire biliteracy in Spanish.
I am a firm believer that our amazing teaching
staff as well as our family partnerships will allow
our students to achieve excellence in the
classroom as well as in extracurricular activities.

#EmpoweringExcellence



Dates to Remember

|Coaches’
Corner

It has been an absolute honor for us to be
your Instructional Coaches this school year!
Thank you all for your continuous support in
everything that we do here at Paseo Pointe.
Next fall, Maestra Gonzalez, after coaching
for the last 5 years, will be serving as our new
Assistant Principal and Maestra Hurtado will
be joining the teaching staff as part of the 5th
Grade team.
We are thrilled to announce our new
Instructional Coaches for next year, Maestra
Garcia (currently teaching 5th grade) and
Maestra Bernstein (currently our Math
Certified Teacher Tutor). Please help us
welcome them to their new position in our
Ram Fam!🐏💚

- Maestra
Hurtado y
Maestra
González

Check out some
pictures from one
of our newest
Paseo Pointe
traditions, our
Día de los Niños celebration!🥳📚

PBIS_______
As the school year comes to a close I would

like to thank our staff, parents and students

for an amazing seven years at Paseo Pointe. I

am proud of all that we have accomplished at

Paseo Pointe and grateful for the opportunity

to serve this community. I know that students

will continue to meet our RISE expectations

and reach their full potential.


